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County gets

The state Department of Hous-
ing and Community Development
has made $19,065 available to the
county’s Emergency Food and

Shelter Board.

The funds may be used for reha-
bilitation, site acquisition, equip-
ment, shelter vouchers, rent or
costs of program operation. The
local board is responsihle for find-
ing and ranking proposals for

“unﬂs3 #or shelter

funding, of which 15 percent is
available for temporary lodging
vouchers.

Applications must be returned
by March 2 to local board at the
Humane Resources Agency, 1000
Emeline St., Santa Cruz. More in-
formation may be obtained from
Judy Schwartz at the agency at
425-2291.




